Appendix D

Nicola O'Shea

From: Oliver, Julie <julie.oliver@kent.fire-uk.org>

Sent: 20 December 2016 11:34

To: Licensing

Subject: FW: Licensing Review of Fleur De Lis Pub. Leigh, Kent
Attachments: LA 51 - 87 Review application form.pdf

Dear Licensing,
We are in receipt of the enclosed licensing review.

A separate letter has been sent to the premises to remind them of their fire safety obligations.
No other comments.
Regards,

Julie

From: jane baier [mailto

Sent: 02 December 2016 14:36

To: TFS Mid Kent Group Fire Safety Office <TFS.MidGroup@kent.fire-uk.org>;
west.division.licensing@kent.pnn.police.uk; trading.standards@kent.gov.uk; kscb@kent.gov.uk;
gillian.montgomery@kent.gov.uk; DCSouth@sevenoaks.gov.uk; eh.support@dartford.gov.uk; Nicola O'Shea
<nicola.oshea@sevenoaks.gov.uk>

Subject: Licensing Review of Fleur De Lis Pub. Leigh, Kent

Please find copy of the submitted licensing review.

Kind Regards
Jane Baier
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